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June 20, 2023 
 
Ron Horowitz 
Chief Executive Officer 
Imaging Alliance-Nashville PET, LLC 
2004 Hayes Street, Suite 800 
Nashville, TN 37203 
 
RE: Relocation Exemption Application – Imaging Alliance-Nashville PET, LLC- RE2304-

001 

Dear Mr. Horowitz, 
 
On June 16, 2023, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation 
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607.  The application proposed the following: 

 
The relocation of Imaging Alliance-Nashville PET, LLC’s outpatient diagnostic center from its 
current location at 52 White Bridge Road, Nashville (Davidson County), TN 37205, to 4220 
Harding Road, Suite 100, Nashville (Davidson County), TN 37205. 

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved.  
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Logan Grant 
Executive Director 
 
cc:   Ann Rutherford Reed, HFC Deputy Director, Licensure and Regulation 
        File 
 


